
Dear RESISTOFLEX PVT LTD, 

Sub: Thank you for your support for our space launch 

At the outset, we are happy to inform you of the huge success of our Vikram-S space 
launch project, Prarambh, which took place on 18 November 2022 at Sriharikota.  

While we are proud of our landmark accomplishment and excited at the overwhelming 
response we are getting from far and near, we are cognizant of the strong support and 
contribution of vendors and partners like yourselves, without which the project wouldn’t 
have been as successful. 

At this moment of joy, we would like to greatly appreciate your unstinted support and 
sincere efforts towards the project, as a highly dependable supplier of quality products 
which helped us create a world-class launch vehicle like Vikram-S. 

We look forward to your support for our forthcoming projects as well. 

Thanking you. 

Warm Regards, 
Pawan Kumar Chandana 
Co-Founder
Skyroot Aerospace 
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